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December 9th, 2020
Monroe Chamber of Commerce

Commissioners Present: Ricky Guillot, Terri Odom, and Sue Nicholson

Commissioners Absent:  Roland Charles, James Lee, James Jones, and Bobby Manning

Guests: 
Paul Trichel

Call to Order
Chairman Guillot called the meeting to order and gave the invocation. 

Minutes
The minutes for the November 11th meeting were read. Because we did not have a quorum, no motion was made.

Financial Report
The financial report as of December 9th was reviewed by Commissioner Odom. The balance in the accounts is as follows:
GOA	$207027.99
PPA	$139.45
EDA	$92.00
FPC	-0-

No motion was made due to the lack of a quorum.


Construction Report
No report

Operations Report
No Report

Other Business 
No other business

Adjournment
The next meeting is scheduled for January 13. We will try to meet in person at Tower Place, however, if necessary, we will meet by Zoom.
